

## **Hamstel Infant School & Nursery**

Principal: Mr S Roche



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

18th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

## **RE: Update re Otter Class**

I just wanted to let you know that Mrs Stubbington will not be here next week so the class will be covered by another experienced teacher, Mrs Harvey.

Mrs Walker, who the children know well, will also be accompanying them on the Hyde Hall trip as well as Ms Peters.

We are pleased to share that Mrs Stubbington will be returning after half term and will continue teaching the children in Otter class.

We fully appreciate that the absence of their initial teacher might be unsettling for the children but having observed the class several times I can assure you the children, Ms Peters and Mrs Stubbington are working very well together.

Please rest assured that we are trying to ensure that we continue to give the children as much consistency as possible.

Mrs Stubbington will be holding some Parent meetings after half term, so more information will follow next week about how to book an appointment time.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Tracy or I.

Many thanks for your continued understanding and support.

Mr. Roche

Principal





